
  

Dear Parents 

  

I am contacting you regarding a school competition which aims to inspire young people to think 

creatively about cooking using healthy and nutritional ingredients.  We very much hope you’ll 

be able to take part by creating an exciting recipe and entering online for the chance to win 

£500 for our school. 

 

The Yes Peas Campaign, run by the British Growers Association, is launching Britain’s Young 

Pea Chef of the Year 2018 in association with The Ocado Foundation for the third year in a 
bid to challenge your budding chefs to come up with healthy and exciting reci-peas!  They are 

hoping to get more people eating the humble Great British pea, and the Young Pea Chef 

competition is the perfect way to go about this. 

  

Entries are now open and this year they have widened the age range to accommodate for the 

great success we had last year. You’ll find a fantastic poster attached to this email giving you 

details how your child could entry and the website (www.youngpeachef.co.uk) provides further 

information about the competition.  

  

THE PRIZE 

The winner from each category will receive a fantastic £500 donation from The Ocado 

Foundation to their school to fund ‘Grow-Your-Own’ projects and the winning recipe from 

each category will receive a personalised cooking hamper and be featured on our website and 

social media for other pea aficionados to cook at home. 

   

Yours sincerely 

 

Julie Tack 

Eco-Subject Leader  
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